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Hi, it is imperative, for the health of the children and pets of Broken Hill that water remain at the same pricing method before
the Murray River pipe was introduced. Broken Hill has both a mining and environmental source of lead in town and people
need to be able to afford to maintain lawns and keep pathways clean of dusty for the safety of their children and pets. It is bad
enough to have a child with high lead levels, they can treated, it is truly horrible to see your pets die of lead poisoning. Broken
Hill people were also not in favor of the pipeline from the Murray River and have been forced to have it and therefore should
not be responsible for paying for it. The push for the pipeline came from the national party and agri business on the Barwon
River. These are the people that should be paying for the pipeline. thank you, Eve-lyn Kennedy Broken Hill





